
YATTON CHURCH 

FOREWORD  

Covid severely restricted surveying action by YCCCART members.  In order to 

continue meeting, when we could, a small group of us started looking at Yatton 

church, initially the outside only. 

The results of periodic action from 2020 to 2022 has led to a series of reports.  

The first three reports cover  

The inside of the church  

1) South porch, nave and aisles 

2) Wyke and Newton chapels  

3) Chancel and crossing  

Future reports will hopefully include  

1) Church graffiti  

2) The outside of the church  

3) A selection of graves  

I would like to thank the following: 

YCCCART members John Wilcox, David Long and Graham Bohannon for 

photographs, proof reading etc. Marianne Pitman of Yatton History Society & 

YCCCART for invaluable information and documents. Alan Guard for enabling access 

to the vestry. Mary Short with helping with Latin text.  Lastly Vince Russett for 

inspiring this project and final editing. 

Chris Short   September 2022    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



COVID – A REMINDER   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


